

Dear Parent / Carer

## Year 7 & 8 Pizza and Film Night - Friday 8th November - 3:30pm - 6:30pm

We are excited to announce the Parents' Association will be hosting another Pizza and Film night on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> November. The students have selected Minions The Rise of Gru as their film choice. Ticket price includes pizza and fizzy pop for £6. There will also be a shop selling popcorn and sweets at additional cost (please bring change).

Attending students will stay on after school that day, with food served at 4pm and the film starting at 4.30pm. It's a great opportunity for the students to have some fun with their classmates and friends and also raise funds for the school.

We anticipate the film finishing after 6pm. Please be available from then to collect your child. If you are collecting your child, you will need to come inside the school.

Please note limited tickets are available and will be on sale in the hall **on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October** during lunchtime. There will be no tickets available to purchase on the evening. Please try and send the correct change to pay for tickets.

These events cannot run without the support of volunteers. The Parents Association are looking for volunteers to help at this event and other events in the year, so if you can offer some support please tick the box and fill in your details or get in touch: <a href="mailto:pa@suttcold.bham.sch.uk">pa@suttcold.bham.sch.uk</a>.

## Pizza & Film Night Permission Slip <u>Tickets will be on sale at lunchtime in the hall on Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October</u>

Stud	lent full name		Form
		***************************************	Group
	I give permission for my daughter to attend movie night on Friday 8 <sup>th</sup> November and enclose £6. (cheques payable to "SCGSG Parents Association" with student name on reverse)		
	At the end of the film my daughter will:  Make her own way home (or collecting child outside the school building)		
□ Signe			
Full n			
Emer	gency contact nur		(Parent/Guardian)
	I would like to he Name and conta	•	

This event has been organised by Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls Parents' Association Email: pa@suttcold.bham.sch.uk